
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
NTC 2021-07-07-1  

 

Suspension of Keelboat 
Racing extended until 16 July 

 

Keelboat racing at MHYC is suspended until at least Friday 16 July 2021 due to the 

updated NSW Government Public Health Orders which extend the Sydney 

Metropolitan Lockdown. 

The following races are abandoned: 

- Pacific Rigging Wednesday Non-Spinnaker Series 4 Races 5 & 6 on July 7th & 
14th (abandoned). 

- Winter Sprint Series Races 5 & 6 on July 10th (abandoned). 
 
Reminder - All persons attending at MHYC during this period must still sign-in 
using the QR code. 
 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

7 July 2021 at 1200hrs 


